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15th November 2024 
 

EYFS Balance Bike Festival 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Your child has been invited to attend a Balance Bike Festival run by the Erewash School Sport 

Partnership (ESSP). The competition will take place at Rutland Sports Park, Ilkeston on 

Thursday 21st November. The event will be starting at 10.00am and finishing at 

12.00pm. As the event is being held during the school day, a coach has been organised to 

transport your child to and from the event, with the children arriving back to school in time 

for lunch. 

As the activities will involve physical activity, children are permitted to wear sports clothing 
such as tracksuit bottoms, t-shirt and trainers with a school jumper (preferably with a logo if 
one is available). Also, please ensure your child is appropriately dressed to walk in accordance 
to the weather (hat, raincoat with hood, if necessary, etc.). 
 
Please confirm permission to attend via ParentPay prior to 1.00pm on Wednesday 20th 
November. We hope your child enjoys the experience! 

Kind regards,  

Mr Askew 

 


